T6-111537

Jeffery Goltz Chairman Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Pk Dr SW Olympia, WA

RE: CERTIFICATE NO G-00256

August 18<sup>th</sup>, 2011

Dear Chairman Goltz

I would like to cancel my solid waste certificate because my company does not collect and transport solid waste. I would like an exemption to rule WAC 480-70-076(1) because we provided an on call service only and we did not have any customers under contract. We were not aware that we were required to provide the Commission notice prior to ending our services.

Yours Truly

Mike McKee President

TrashBusters of WA LLC

PO Box 2530 Blaine WA 98231

778-881-1524 mikecmckee@gmail.com

cc. Penny Ingram

UTIL AND TRANSH

2011 AUG 24 AM 8: 2